
-----Original Message-----
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2023 10:51 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2023-0195

-- Name --
Hamed Bahador

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
While the reliance on electricity will certainly increase over the next few years - due to an increase in the number of
electric cars - the price hike based on consumption is just a way for hydro to get ahead of this. This policy will
encourage consumers to stick with their gas cars.


